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Dear Parent/Carer,

The Coram Life Education Mobile Classroom will be visiting school on Wednesday 11th July 2018. Life Education is the largest charity provider of health education in the UK, providing stimulating and exciting sessions for children aged four to eleven. 

The children have a different programme each year as they move through school. They learn more about how their body works and how to stay healthy, they think about medicines and medicine safety, explore feelings and how to deal with how they and others feel. As they grow older, they look at each aspect in more detail. The aim of Life Education is to help children make healthy choices, this is especially important given the many pressures they will face as they grow up. Please see the attached leaflet for more details. 

Parents are invited to a specially planned session to hear more about the programme. This will be held at 8.50 – 9.05 a.m. Please try to come along, even if you have been before, as Life Education is continually updating the information they give to parents and carers.

The charity charges school £430.00 to cover their costs, this year the Friends’ of St. Mary’s through fundraising have kindly offered to fund this valuable activity.
During the visit, special Life Education zip tags and wristbands with a new design featuring Harold the giraffe will be on sale in school priced at £1.00.

Many thanks for your continued support.
LIFE EDUCATION CENTRE VISIT

Child/Children’s Name(s) _______________________   
Class __________________

I am able / unable to attend the parents/carers session on Wednesday 11th July at 8.50 a.m.
Signed ________________________________________
Date __________________

CORAM LIFE EDUCATION








